
Town Hall #3 

A Year of Celebrations 

Please join us on Wednesday, May 3rd from  
5:30-7:30pm in the High School Gym for our Final 

Town Hall meeting. 
 

This celebration will be student led with many of our 
student groups and classes showcasing their  
projects and activities completed throughout the 
2022-2023 school year! 

 

The students will also be handing out tickets for  
giveaways throughout the evening. 
 

Come and celebrate OUR students’ success with us!! 

We hope to see you there!!  Questions: (575)601-4416 


